
Dear Senator Beyer and Members of the Committee, 
 
We have demonstrated our support for solar energy and the industry it supports through development 
of solar arrays on City facilities and support for commercial and residential solar installations.  We 
believe that SB 1520 would substantially help Oregonians to continue to expand solar energy by 
supporting collaborative solar developments.  This bill would help broaden access to solar energy, which 
supports our local and state economy and the environment.  I encourage you to support this bill. 
 
Regards, 
 
Peter Brandom|Project Manager II - Sustainability 
City of Hillsboro, Oregon 
phone 503-681-6191|mobile 503-680-3508 
email peter.brandom@hillsboro-oregon.gov   
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